
CERRITOS COMMUNITY COLLEGE  
INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY STANDARDS MEETING     

October 9, 2020  

   
PRESENT:  Patrick O'Donnell                            Cezar Montero 
   Javier Banuelos                               Marc Maruzzo 

   Mario Azucena for Erik Duane       Nick Real  
   Randy Diaz                                     Aemiro Beyene 

   Andrew Maz                                   Michelle Stieber 
 Jaimie Quiroz                                  Mario Morales for Michele Kingston 
GUEST:  John Ella, Arlene Belknap, Rodney Garner, Andres Zuniga, Edward Diaz 

 
ABSENT:   

1. CALL TO ORDER  

Patrick O’Donnell called the meeting to order at 9:04 am.  

2. APPROVAL OF MINUTES   

Javier Banuelos made a motion to approve the Sept. 11, 2020 minutes and Cezar 
Montero seconded it.  The minutes were approved with 2 abstentions. 

3. INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY STANDARDS DISCUSSION  

Patrick opened the meeting by discussing the review of the Committee Structure.  He 
mentioned that there had previously been a request to add a Confidential employee 
category to all committees.  Patrick said that he thought that it was a good idea and 
Javier Banuelos and Aemiro Beyene agreed with him.  Aemiro motioned to approve the 
new category for the Information Technology Standards Committee, Javier seconded 
the motion.  There were no abstentions and the motion was approved.  Patrick spoke 
about the current structure of I.T. Standards and asked for comments.   

Javier spoke to committee members about JAMF for Macintosh.  A discussion took 
place by all.  Javier gave the committee information about what JAMF is and what it 
does for the campus.  The committee members had questions that were addressed by 
both Javier and Patrick.  Patrick mentioned that this information is being discussed for 
future standards.  Patrick said that we will bring this to the next Standards meeting as a 
new standard to vote on. 

Patrick went on to talk about laptop docking stations.  A discussion took place and 
Patrick gave additional information on the subject.  He said that a USB-C connection is 
included.  We will continue working on this to make a future Standards meeting. 

Patrick asked if there were any questions or comments.  He then asked if there were any 
items from the floor.  There were none. 

4. NEXT MEETING  

The next scheduled IT Standards meeting November 13, 2020 at 9:00 am via Zoom 
conference.  



5. ADJOURNMENT  

The meeting adjourned at 9:45 am.  
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